
  Treasurer Report

   June 2011

At the end of June we have $2696.00 in our checking account and $12498.00 in our savings 
account.  For the month of June we had a loss of $409.00. Most of this was due to the Election 
Lunch we served.

For the year ending June 30 we have a loss of $2754.00.

I know we are supposed to give back to our people.  However, we either need to make more 
money or spend less money to make this happen and still stay above water.  

I think some issues we need to address are:

Holiday Party-Should we see about bringing it in house.  Do we need to change the requirements
for a free lunch next year?

Election Party-No one seemed to care that we did a special lunch.

NLM Tournament-We did not make money on the last tournament.  In fact lost a fair amount.
Perhaps raising the point scale would bring in more people.

Tournament Food-May be time to consider charging something for the lunch on Friday and 
Saturday.  

Awards- We spent almost $1700.00 on awards last year.  Perhaps we could tone this down some.


